
Recording of the week: Underwater
sounds from Cromer Pier

This week’s recording of the week comes from Emma Burman, Learning and
Engagement Coordinator. Having spent many a childhood holiday on Cromer Pier
in Norfolk, you’d think I would know the sounds of the area well. However,
having never been adventurous enough to fully submerge myself in the freezing
East…
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